Towne Hill Road Intersection Design Feasibility Study

The Town of East Montpelier is sponsoring the final public work session on potential modifications to the intersection of Towne Hill Road and Gallison Hill and Brazier Roads.

November 20, 6:30 PM Town Offices During the Selectboard Meeting

Come learn about and provide feedback on options the town is considering for improving conditions at this important intersection.



To view the draft final report and other pertinent documents, please visit the town website (http://eastmontpeliervt.org/towne-hill-road-intersection-design-feasibility-study/) or the Broadreach Planning & Design website (www.broadreachpd.com and go to Projects/Current and then East Montpelier Intersection).

To leave comments about the project, please email Broadreach Planning & Design bikeped@gmavt.net